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A seminar in Oslo, Norway on March 23-24 was attended by Unification Church members from Norway, 

Sweden, and Denmark. Seated at front are the national leaders: Erika Zamberger [Gubser] (Denmark), 

Ingrid Schneider [Jorgensen] (Norway), and Friedhilde Bachle [Becker] (Sweden). 

 

We began our first little "One World Crusade Team" last month. We bought a car for twelve people and 

two new trombones, because we like to play in the street and in parks in order to attract people. We have 

very good contacts with different influential political writers who look with great interest on our 

movement not only here in Sweden but also in the USA. We had a Korean evening with many guests and 

a speaker who has lived for several years in South Korea and has written about Korea especially for the 

many Swedes who have adopted Korean children. 

 

We have printed 10,000 pamphlets to give out in the streets to get known the name of Rev. Moon and our 

movement. We began to wear pinafores with our symbol when witnessing. 

 

Many very good conversations on the street and in student dormitories have given us new hope for the 

Swedish people. But the Swedish people don't like to engage themselves in advanced discussions about 

fundamental questions of life. We march on with Heavenly Father's heart to find His children anyway. 

 

We have sent 120 copies of the Congressional Record reprint of Reverend ~loon's Watergate Statement, 

with personal letters, to prominent politicians, editors of al I leading newspapers, theologians, professors, 

and church leaders. 

 

We hope that the speaking tour of Reverend Moon will bear good fruits for building the Kingdom of 

Heaven on earth. 

 



 
Viveka, Barbara, Friedhilde, Jan-Peter, and Dagtinn meet for witnessing. 

 

 
Swedish trombonists practice for street concert. 

 

 

 


